
CITY OF PATERSON 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE CITY OF PATERSON WILL NOT ACCEPT 

RECYCLABLES IN PLASTIC BAGS (CLEAR OR BLACK).  THE END MARKET IS 

CRACKING DOWN ON CONTAMINATION AND WILL NOT ACCEPT PLASTIC BAGS.  

THE CITY OF PATERSON IS REQUIRING ALL RESIDENTS TO PLACE RECYCLABLES 

IN A REUSABLE CONTAINER (COMMINGLED AND PAPER SEPARATE CONTAINERS). 

 

WILLIAM RODRIGUEZ, DIRECTOR  

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS  


